
 

 
 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2008 11:41 AM 
 
Subject: cityrail 
 
I disagree with any form of price increase. Why should I pay more for less services. Why 
should I pay extra to compensate the mismanagement. If anything, there should be a 
decrease. 
  
Lookin through the submissions the majority of people agree there should be no price 
increase. 
  
It's clear to me that IPART are out of touch with the rest of the community hence it 
should have a new name….IPART (Increase Prices At Regular Times) 
 
  
 
 


